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Date Dyddiad 24th July 2024
Direct line Rhif ffôn 01639 686747

Email Ebost d.tomkins@npt.gov.uk
Contact Cyswllt Daisy Tomkins

Your ref Eich cyf
Our ref Ein cyf P2024/0348

Cllr Sonia Reynolds 
Cllr Sarah Thomas 

Dear Councillor, 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 Reconsultation

APP.NUMBER: P2024/0348
APPLICANTS 
NAME/ADDR:

Sarah Hemsley-Cole
118 Heol Cae Gurwen Gwaun Cae Gurwen Ammanford Neath Port Talbot 
SA18 1PD

PROPOSAL: Alteration to existing vehicular access (altered redline boundary and 
proposed plan received showing extended dropped kerb)

LOCATION 118 Heol Cae Gurwen Gwaun Cae Gurwen Ammanford Neath Port Talbot 
SA18 1PD

Amended Details have been submitted in respect of the above planning application affecting land 
in your Ward.  The details are available on the internet at https://planningonline.npt.gov.uk by 
searching for the application number P2024/0348.

Should you wish to make any comments on the application, please submit these in writing to the 
case officer above as soon as possible, so that they can be taken into consideration when making 
the determination on the application.  If at all possible, please submit these by email to 
planning@npt.gov.uk.  If I receive no comments, I will assume you have no observations to make 
and the application will be processed for determination.

If you wish to discuss, or require any further information about, this application, please contact 
the case officer on the number printed above. If you wish to meet with the case officer, it is 
advisable to call first to make an appointment.

Yours faithfully,
CERI MORRIS
HEAD OF PLANNING & PUBLIC PROTECTION

https://planningonline.npt.gov.uk/
mailto:planning@npt.gov.uk


RCONWARD

If you require this information in larger print, or in an alternative format, please contact the 
above named officer.


